
 

 

My name is Bob Harrison and I live on White Pine 

Lane, here in the park.  As a lot owner, I have 

decided that I would like to run for a position on 

the Board of Directors for the White Horse Park 

Association.   I lost my wife of 28 years in Sept 

2015, and find I have a lot of spare time on my 

hands, and believe that time could be well spent 

helping to keep our park thriving and an enjoyable 

place for all members of the association. 

In the past, we owned several businesses, one which was organic 

produce which we sold in Ocean Pines in Berlin.  We also had 

about 600 hens and sold brown and blue eggs.  In addition, I 

owned a locksmith business, we owned all the kiddie rides that 

used to be in Shanty Town, and we founded a classic car club in 

the area.   

I feel that my 28 years of agricultural experience and business 

dealings, wherein I dealt with my employees, the State and Local 

Governments, and the general public, gives me the ability to deal 

with individuals and to help keep our budget in hand.  I also have 

licenses with the MDA, DDA and VDA (Maryland, Delaware and 

Virginia Department of Agriculture). 

Your vote would be greatly appreciated, and if elected, I will do 

everything in my power to keep White Horse Park a place we can 

all be proud of. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


